
 

 

Date: January 26, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
 

We are pleased to inform you that last week was filled with successful events that 
showcased the holistic development of our students. From assemblies to educational trips 
and health education sessions, we had the opportunity to witness the growth of our 
students. The Sixth Form Sports Day was especially enjoyable, and we thank all the 
parents who participated and supported the event.  
 
We express our gratitude for your involvement in meeting the needs of our school 
community. We acknowledge the dedication of our teachers, who continue to engage in 
professional learning to enhance their skills and contribute to our strategic vision. By 
upholding our core values, we are committed to raising the quality of teaching and learning 
across the school. 
 
As always, we appreciate your ongoing support and look forward to your active participation 
in the upcoming activities scheduled for the week ahead. Your involvement including more 
parent representatives is essential to the success of our school, and we are grateful for the 
strong partnership we have with you. 
 
 
Reminder: Admission for Siblings for FS2 to Year 8 (AY 2024-25) 
 
Few days left before we open admissions to new parents! A gentle reminder to parents 
who already have a child/ child in Arab Unity School and are interested in admitting their 
sibling/s (brother/sister) to any class from FS2 to Year 8 in the next academic year 2024-
25 may register from 2nd January to 31st January 2024.  
 

▪ For admissions to FS2, the child should be born between September 2019 to 
August 2020 and underaged children will not be admitted.  

▪ Admissions will be on a first-come-first-serve basis. 
 

If you are interested to register your child in FS2 to Year 8 for the next academic year 
2024-25, please visit our school website or click this link: 
  
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 

 
 

https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/


 

 

 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
 
Wishing you a restful weekend. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


